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We have had a good year with bookings. Our regular groups continue to operate gaining 

good visit numbers. Vicky from Slimming World has left as group leader, but the group is 

continuing to operate. 

Family History Society have now moved to holding meetings online. They still use us for 

storage. 

Children's parties still fill up weekend bookings 

The hall internet, which was fitted to the premises last year, this now allows our hirers to 

gain access the World wide web. This system is being well used by all ranges of bookings. 

We have completed some Maintenace tasks, with all carpets being cleaned & toilet 

woodwork given a coat of paint. 

We are looking at getting a hive system fitted to heating system prior to winter 2024. 

The hall is a great asset to the community, it is run off the back of a small group of 

volunteers. Thank you to new members who have joined our committee. 

Once again, I would like to thank all the Management committee past and present for all 

their hard work over the past year. Also, all our hirers for their continued support. 

 

Richard Purslow 

CCC Management Committee Chairman 


